re Edinburgh call

Copy CUs917/96./7
University of Edinburgh

Letter marked private

- Dear Professor Schafer

I have t¢ thank you for your valued letter of yesterday.

We had a preliminary meeting of the Curators today. It
seems that we are bound to advertise the vacancy .

In order to give time for appliications ts be lodged by men cut=-
side the U.K, we have fixed the d&y for receiving:applications for
Saturday 14th April,

I well remember Prcf, Ysler when he attended the Medical Congress
two years agc, and I know about his work.

Yours very truly

(Signed) NITCHELL THOMSOJ.

21st Feby. 1900.



